

"...meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life."

APPLETON FIRE DEPARTMENT 700 N. DREW STREET APPLETON, WI 54911

MEMORANDUM

To:

Alderperson Plank, Chair, Finance Committee

Members of the Common Council

From: Len Vander Wyst., Fire Chief

Date: September 5, 2017

Re: Budget Amendment for Firefighting Foam Cache Grant

In 2016, the Appleton Fire Department applied for and received a Homeland Security Grant through the State of Wisconsin Emergency Management Department. The grant was for the purchase of a cache of firefighting foam for crude oil response. The grant also included two utility trailers for transporting the foam and eductors for foam application.

In 2017, all items related to this grant have been purchased for a total expense of \$48,717. Therefore, this budget amendment request is submitted to record the Homeland Security grant for the purchase of firefighting foam for crude oil response. If you have any questions or need additional clarification, please contact me at 832-5810.